
PG Forestry Board 9/18/24

During yesterday's meeting we discussed the checking account balance
and the Tree Tour and More event. Notes below. Our next meeting is
scheduled for Tuesday, October 15th at 2:00pm. It will be virtual and I will
send out a calendar invite with the Zoom link.

● Working Balance in the checking account: $4,141.48
● Tree Tour and More (Saturday, Oct. 26th from 9:00am - 3:00pm)

○ Refund Policy as noted on EventBrite - Refunds will be issued
until 7 days prior to the event. We are willing to consider
exceptions on a case by case basis after the 7 days.

○ Lunch - Dan will take the lead on lunch. He will explore
Panera Bread box lunches and other options. Chris has
reserved Watkins Regional Park as our lunch site.

○ FB Attendees: Dan, James, Cindy, Alex, Carole, Chris, and
maybe John

○ Leads in vans: Cindy, Alex, and Carole; Cindy will share the
questions with the leads

○ ISA Credits - Pending approval, Cindy will create a sign-in
sheet once approved

○ Schedule - Chris and Carole will coordinate. We need to be
at the HOA around 10:00am.

○ The tour is rain or shine.
○ The flyer is attached. Please send out to your networks.


